
 

Celebrating the successes of our Parish, School, Religious Education, and more!  

 

2022 

RE   

Our RE classes started back up  

after the Christmas vacation. Our 

first graders dug into Scripture with 

Maile, their teen helper. 

 

Preparing for Confirmation 

Our 8th graders shared their Saint 

reports and discusses what they 

learned during their service hours. 

Also in preparation of Confirmation, Deacon Dick  

Strominger visited and demonstrated how oil strengthens 

and reveals the beauty and gifts of simple pieces of wood, 

while leaving an indelible mark. 

Likewise, when they are  

Confirmed and seals with the 

holy spirit through the 

Sacred Chrism, they 

will have an indelible 

mark on their soul.  

SAYM Youth meetings 
Youth Ministry continued to collaborate 
with Ascension with the Deep Dive 
studies, and various group retreats 
and fun activities.  

Pro Life 
The annual Candle 
Sale was canceled 
due to covid  
concerns.  However, 
the candles were still  
displayed on the window sills of the 
Church and Chapel. 

Legion of Mary 
Our Legion of Mary group continued to 
meet on Monday nights in the  
Spirit Center. 

Threshold Bible Study 
Our Adult Faith had a 6 
week session on 
The Questions Jesus 
Asks.  Zoom options were 
also available.  

School Open House   
St. Albert the Great School held their annual Open House 
before Catholic Schools Week started.  They showed  
prospective families around school and gave tours.  

Future Mass Times Survey  
A survey was held about our future  
Sunday Masses. We will eventually go 
down to two Sunday Masses, verses the 
current three.  The Saturday Mass WILL 
NOT BE CHANGED. 


